
Summary of the AFA Board Meeting 
January 5, 2024  
San Antonio, TX 
 
The Board of Directors of the American Finance Association met at the Marriott Rivercenter in San 
Antonio on January 5, 2024. This report summarizes the non-routine decisions and reports made at the 
meeting. 

1. The AFA Membership fee was increased to $100 annually and $25 for students.  
2. Journal of Finance submission fees will increase to $400 for AFA Members and $525 for non-

members.  
3. The launch date for the Journal of Finance: Insights & Perspectives was postponed due to 

publishing contract negotiations which are ongoing. A new launch date will be communicated 
when possible.  
 


